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Minutes of the Bridge PTA End-of-Year Celebration and General Membership Annual 
Meeting 

 
Held on June 6, 2012 at 8:40 pm at the Aloft Hotel, 727	
  Marrett	
  Road	
  -­‐	
  A,	
  Lexington,	
  MA.  
 
Meeting presided over by Suzanne Lau (Secretary). 
 
PROCEEDINGS 

 
1. Welcome 
Suzanne called the meeting to order at 8:40 pm and welcomed all PTA members. The purpose 
of this meeting was for the General Membership of the Bridge PTA to elect the slate of 
candidates approved by vote at the general membership meeting on May 23, 2012. 
 
Quorum of at least 10 voting PTA members was verified (over 30 parents were present at the 
meeting). 
 
2. Approved Slate of Candidates for the Executive Committee (term beginning July 1, 2012) 
The following slate of candidates is presented to the general membership for election to the 
Bridge PTA Executive Committee (two year terms): 
 
Co-President   Rebecca Moore 
Co-President         Justine Wirtanen 
Treasurer             Tricia Weisberg 
Secretary             Stephanie Mitzenmacher 
Co-Vice Presidents:  Nimisha Asthagiri (new), Christie King (new), Lisa Dinsmore (new), 

Laura Schroeder, Cathy Smith, Guorong Zhu 
Susan Kingsbury will be continuing as a Co-Vice President in the second year of her elected 
two-year term. 
 
MOTION by Sue Kingsbury to elect the approved slate of candidates to the Bridge School 
PTA Executive Committee. Seconded by Victoria Campos. Suzanne brought the motion to 
vote and the motion was approved unanimously. The new officers will start their duties on 
July 1, 2012.  
 
3. Justine presented the Committees that are still in need of committee chairs. Rebecca 

thanked the many volunteers for their contributions in enriching the community at Bridge 
school. She especially noted parents who will no longer have students at Bridge next year.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 pm. 
 
Next	
  Executive	
  Committee	
  Meeting	
  Dates:	
  	
  7:30	
  pm	
  on	
  July	
  9,	
  2012	
  at	
  Justine	
  Wirtanen’s	
  
home,	
  37	
  Fairbanks	
  Road,	
  Lexington	
  MA	
  and	
  7:30	
  pm	
  on	
  August	
  23	
  at	
  Tricia	
  Weisberg’s	
  
home,	
  69	
  Prospect	
  Hill	
  Road,	
  Lexington	
  MA.	
  	
  
 
Minutes submitted by PTA Secretary: Suzanne Lau 


